
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
Please set aside the evening of Tuesday, November 14, 2017 from 
6:15 PM  to 7:15 PM to meet and mingle with members of Forest Hill 
School Council and other FHCI parents and guardians. 
  
The theme of the evening is “FHCI Falcon Family”.  If you are able to, 
please bring a dish or a snack which represents your family favourite 
(please don’t forget a serving utensil for your dish).   
  
After the potluck, you are welcome to stay and attend our November 
School Council meeting from 7:15 pm to 8:45 pm (School Council 
meetings are another great opportunity to meet other parents and 
guardians and get involved in FHCI!!).  
  
If you are able to join us, please rsvp to fhschoolcouncil@gmail.com 
and let us know how many parents or guardians will be attending.  If 
you are able to bring a dish, please also just let us know if it will be an 
appetizer, main, dessert, or drinks.  
  
We hope to see you there! 
  
Warmly,  
Forest Hill School Council 
  

 


